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QUERY BY THE SINGAPORE EXCHANGE LIMITED  
 

 
The Board of Directors of CEFC International Limited (the “Company”) refers to the announcement 
dated 26 July 2015 and wishes to announce the following in response to the queries raised by 
Singapore Exchange Limited (SGX) in its requests dated 24 July 2015 and 25 July 2015 which it 
received after close of business hours requiring an announcement: 
 
Query  
 
In view of the unusual trading activities detected recently, please disclose shareholding 
statistics as at the latest practicable date in a form similar to the table of shareholdings 
disclosed on Page 73 of the 2014 Annual Report and advise us of the percentage of 
shareholdings held in public hands. 
 
Company’s response 
 
The shareholding statistics as at 24 July 2015 is as follows: 
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Based on the above shareholding statistics, the public float of the Company is at approximately 
23.42%.  At least 10% of the Company’s issued ordinary shares are held by the public at all times and 
the Company is in compliance with Rule 723 of the SGX-ST Listing Manual. 

 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
Lu Da Chuan  
Executive Director  
28 July 2015 


